Los Angeles Unified School District Ruben Zacarias

Child Abuse Prevention Office Superintendent of Schools
1320 West Third Street, Bungalow 3

Los Arngeles, California 90017 Shayla Lever

(213) 625-6319 FAX (213) 482-8465 Director

December 1, 1999

Mr. Jordan Riak
PTAVE

P.O. Box 1033

Alamo, CA 94507-7033

Dear Mr. Riak:

We are the Child Abuse Prevention Office of the Los Angeles Unified School
District, the second largest school district in the nation. The district serves over
700,000 children in over 900 schools; our goal is to disseminate child abuse
prevention information to as many of these children/schools/families as possible.
Since “spanking” goes hand-in-hand with abuse, I feel that your materials can go a
long way in accomplishing this goal.

As you suggested, here is a list of the items we are requesting;:

1. “Plain Talk About Spanking” - 5,000 copies
2. “The Sexual Dangers of Spanking Children” - Preview Copies
3. “End Violence, Stop Spanking” - 5,000 stickers

I know this is asking for a lot. We will very much appreciate any amount you are able
to provide.

Thank you in advance for your help and generosity. If there is anything we can do to
assist your organization or should you have any questions or concerns, please call me
at 213-625-6319.
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